
Please come and join the CCOTS Choir 

New term starts Wednesday April 17th from 7.45pm until 9.15pm at  

Shenington School.  Teacher tracks are provided along with the music. 

First two sessions are Free!            Everyone welcome. 

No auditions. No need to sight read. No experience necessary  

Range of music including musicals, contemporary and light classical. 

Just come along to a rehearsal but if you want more information 

email Philip Marshall: ccots.treasurer@gmail.com or  
have a look at our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/CCOTSSing 

The Community Choir of  

Oxhill, Tysoe & Shenington 

A Date for your diary: Afternoon Tea and Concert at  

Tysoe Village Hall  Saturday 13th July. Tickets Available Soon.  




